
 

 

Dear Families,   

 

Homework and meeting deadlines is one of our learning habits, here at Dixons 
Fazakerley Academy. We know that this habit is so important in the future education 
and careers of our students and we really want to support them in making great 
progress in this area.   

In order to allow this learning habit to reach its full potential we are excited to announce 
that, starting this academic year, we have a new homework offer. Due to the level of 
change, are introducing homework in stages.   

When linking our mission: “The academy ensured all students succeeded at university, 
or a real alternative, thrived in a rewarding career and had a purposeful and happy life.” 
specifically to homework, research suggests that homework has a positive impact on 
the progress of secondary school pupils. When homework involves digital technology, 
this progress has greater impact (an average of +6 months progress). This information 
has heavily influenced our homework offer and we have decided on three platforms all 
using the most up to date technology, to give our students the very best learning 
opportunities. All can be accessed on any internet web browser or device.    

More information will follow, in separate letters, as we launch each phase of our 
homework offer.   

As always, we really appreciate your continued support as we strive to support our 
students on their journey of climbing the mountain to university or a real alternative.   

Yours faithfully,   

Ms H Zeqaj (Assistant Principal)  

hzeqaj@dixonsfa.com   

  

  

  

 

mailto:hzeqaj@dixonsfa.com

